
PUBLIC HEARING ON DISCONTINUANCE OF COUNTY ROADS IN THE TOWN 

OF AQUINNAH 

 

The County Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, August 2nd at 4:30pm 

at the County Administration Building, 9 Airport Road, Edgartown, MA regarding Petition 

pursuant to MGL Chapter 82 Sec.2 to discontinue various county highways in the Town of 

Aquinnah. Full version of the Petition is posted on the county website. 

 

 

 

 


